
 

  CITY OF REDLANDS 

TRAFFIC AND PARKING COMMISSION 

 
Thursday, July 26, 2018, at 6:00 P.M. 

Regular Meeting 

City Council Chambers, Civic Center 

35 Cajon Street, Suite 2, Redlands CA 

 

MINUTES 
   
1. Traffic and Parking Commission - Call to Order, Roll Call, and Approval of Minutes 

  

  The regular meeting of the Traffic and Parking Commission was called to order by 

Chairperson Estrada at 6:07 pm.  

 

 Roll Call: 

 

Present    
Commissioners: 

Luis Estrada (Chairperson) 

Staff: 

Joey Long, MUED 

  

Cathrin DeVoe 

Robert Duron 

Savat Khamphou, MUED    

Karisa Roman 

Anna Jaiswal 

Curtis Dison  

   

    

 

 

 

 

   Absent 

 

   

Commissioners: 

Matt Malouf 

 

 

 

 

   

 

A.  Minutes of the Regular Meeting of May 24, 2018 

 

Following the meeting being called to order and roll call, a motion was made by 

Commissioner Duron and seconded by Commissioner Devoe to approve the minutes of the 

regular meeting of May 24, 2018.  Motion carried 5-0 with Commissioner Jaiswal 

Abstaining.    

  

2.   Public Discussion and Comment 

   

None 

 

3.  Communications 
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A. Work Order Status Update 

 

Staff provided a status of items previously presented to the Commission and approved by City 

Council along with an update on new and pending traffic and/or parking related work orders.  

 

B. Fern Avenue and San Mateo Street intersection options to address resident safety 

concerns (Savat Khamphou, MUED) 

 

Staff discussed status of established and proposed improvements at the intersection of Fern 

Avenue and San Mateo Street. Residents Laura Palmer and Celina Shelton discussed the accident 

history and improvement recommendations for the intersection. Commissioners added additional 

recommendations for consideration for the intersections: Commissioner Roman recommended a 

lighted dip sign, Commissioner Devoe recommended speed bumps, Commissioner Jaiswal 

recommended additional lighting and narrower lanes, and Chairman Estrada recommended 

checking the reflectivity of the existing signage. Resident Dennis Bell recommended rumble 

strips on the approach to the intersection.  

 

4. Old Business 

 

A. Request to Remove Time Limit Parking at 500 West Redlands Boulevard (Joey Long, 

MUED) 

 

Staff presented their recommendation to recommend to City Council to remove time limit 

parking at 500 West Redlands Boulevard as it is no longer desired by Redlands Auto Plaza. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Dison and seconded by Commissioner Duron to 

recommend to City Council to Remove Time Limit Parking at 500 West Redlands 

Boulevard. The motion carried unanimously. 

 

5. New Business 

 

None 

 

7.  Adjournment 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm. 


